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Together, we can ensure that every member is supported, informed, and empowered. If you are scheduled for any
meeting with management or are part of any investigatory processes, please reach out to us. 

Let's stay united and strong, advocating for our rights and supporting one another.

As we navigate through these changing times, it is crucial to stay informed and connected.
Recent observations have shown a shift in how management communicates about meetings
that directly impact our members. We've noticed a trend where managers are less likely to
inform union representatives about meetings, including fact-finding investigations, talks,

and other forms of meetings between members and their supervisors.
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To reach Local 910 please phone 816-922-2040  or text  816-924-4440

**Your Representation Matters:** It is your right to have union representation in any meeting that
could potentially impact your employment status. Many of you may not be aware that managers are

no longer routinely informing your union representatives about these meetings. This change
underscores the importance of reaching out to us directly if you are scheduled for a meeting with
your supervisor or are part of any investigatory talks. Your proactive approach ensures that you

have the representation and support you deserve.
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To request an appointment you can email VHAKANAFGE910OFFICERS

**Streamlining Processes with Technology:** In our commitment to serve you
better and ensure timely support, we are excited to announce the upcoming launch
of a new SharePoint site. This platform will streamline our process, making it faster
and more efficient for members to request representation and support. Stay tuned

for more details on this development.


